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Edgewater News 
GREETINGS FROM EDGEWATER! 

 

—At the recent Board meeting, the Board suggested that newsletters be sent bi-

monthly, in order to save on postage costs.  Also, we would like to do more corre-

spondence by e-mail.  Please fill out the form below and return it with your mailing 

to the office.  Also, due to confusion with the current e-mail address at times, I’ve 

created a new e-mail account for Edgewater.  Please note the new e-mail ad-

dress:    edgewatercondos@yahoo.com  Please use this to contact Adele in the 

Association Office.   

******************************************************************* 

 

NAME: _________________________________________________ 

 

E-MAIL ADDRESS: _____________________________________________ 

 

******************************************************************* 

 

—Thanks to everyone for being so patient during the extreme weather conditions 

we’ve had thus far!  Please continue to walk carefully, and note that some of the 

sidewalk has done some heaving.  Nick has tried to make those areas with stakes 

and orange flags, but keep a careful watch for these conditions.  Also, if there is 

snowplowing taking place, please move your vehicle to a plowed area as soon as 

you can so that the area under and around your vehicles can also be plowed.  

Thank you so much for your continued cooperation. 

 

—Think Spring!! 

 

...Thanks to those 

of  you who called, 

sent cards, e-mails, 

etc. after the loss 

of  my father-in-

law in January.  

Your thoughts are 

greatly appreciat-

ed! ~Adele 


